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Panmure District School News
No.08 - Term.4, Week 08 –Monday 04 December 2017
Greetings, Kia ora, Talofa lava, Kia orana, Malo e lelei, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Namaste, An Young Haseyo, Konichiwha, Bula Vinaka, Sawadee, Dobra Dan, Ni Hao, As-salamu alaykum, Hola

Tamaki Cluster Athletics 
Last week on Tuesday 28th of November, around 50 Year 3 to 8 students buzzing with excitement hopped onto a bus and went to the Tamaki Cluster Athletics tournament held at Lloyd Elsmore Park.  This was our school's very first time to participate in this tournament as a whole. The theme of the day for us was opportunity and participation.
It was a blistering hot day and there were around 15 schools who attended the event. The field looked like a rainbow with different coloured uniforms everywhere. 
We all tried our best in both the field events and track events and even though most of us didn't get placed we finished the day with huge smiles on our faces. 
This was a great new experience for our school. 
Josephine Lauti and Meleseini Vea 
Room 5, Year 8 Students 
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Character dress up day
A fun day was had on Friday by children who dressed up as their favourite character. The student council judged the best dressed from each class and these children received a book and swim-a-rama vouchers. Well done Jay and Tinkle who were dressed as Harry Potter and Elsa. Gamza looked fantastic dressed as Spiderman. 
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PDS Bake Sale
We had our first Panmure District School bake sale. Our parents and staff baked some delicious food to sell which was very popular. Thank you for supporting our first ever PDS bake sale led by the baking programme. 
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Fun day out
This will be next Monday 11 December. Information about this is in a separate newsletter.

End of Year Prize-giving
Friday 15 December in our school hall. Whanau of prize winners have been notified. It would be great to see you all there. The prize-giving assembly starts at 11.00am. 
Winning House for Week 7 

Congratulations to the winning house – Puriri 



Nana and Papa Reading Group
The Nanas and Papas from the Edmund Hillary Retirement Village come every Monday and Tuesday to read to rooms 9 and 10. Today they put on a Christmas Party for us. We had some delicious food like juice, strawberries and fruit kebabs. We'll miss the nanas and papas. We can't wait to read with them again next year. 

School Breakfast Club

The breakfast programme runs daily in the school hall at 8.30am for all children who are interested in having breakfast. Parents are also welcome to come and join the students for breakfast. 
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Upcoming Events – 

End of Year Awards Assembly - Friday 08 December

Team Swim Outing Day - Monday 11 December for senior students in Rooms 3, 5 & 6
Fun Day at school for juniors in Rooms 9 & 10 on Monday 11 December. 
Year 8 Graduation Ceremony - Wednesday 13 December 

Last Day for Term 4 is Thursday 14 December 

Merit Awards 

Room 3 – 

Kiandra Togafiti for improvement in her explanation writing. 

Krrish Narayan for overall improvement in explanation writing. 

Room 5 - 

Bronte Tonga for faithfully performing classroom tasks and responsibilities. 

Faioso Uilou for his outstanding performance in the track and field events. 

Room 6 - 

Marshall Hepana for working hard all week and staying focussed on set work. 

Sotheary McQuade for being a reliable and responsible fun fitness monitor all term. 

Room 9 - 

Lavinia Ma’au for consistent effort in her day to day learning. 
TJ Ameke for his improved efforts to read his letters and sounds. 
Room 10 – 
Tanush Karanam for recording a question in his group work for investigation. 

Atiyab Chepuwala for working co-operatively to pose a question for investigation. 

Tayyab Faizi for displaying a positive attitude towards his learning. 

Duffy Awards – 

Issac Lauti for carrying out the “ICT” monitor job diligently. 

Krishan Patel for his improved reading orally and being heard clearly. 

Juan Lizasoain Ren for showing RISE in using ICT tools appropriately. 

Brooklyn Taufa for demonstrating RISE in using ICT tools appropriately. 

Reehaan Baker for showing respect with others opinions. 

Rebecca Cabada for displaying respect for her peers opinions. 

Jasper Sanidad for reading extensively to do his research work. 
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